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GovQA System Access Transitioning to MyApps Portal 
 

On Tuesday January 9 2024, at 10:00 am PST, access to the GovQA system that manages public 
records act requests and police incident report requests was re-directed through the MyApps 
portal  
 
This change is part of a bigger SFPD initiative; the Identity and Access Management Single Sign 
On (IAM SSO) project. The objective of this project is to consolidate and standardize access to 
all SFPD systems by using one user ID and password.  
 
Only existing GovQA users were affected, and GovQA’s functionality has not changed. The 
only change is how the system is accessed. 
 
A MyApps shortcut icon exists on all desktops. If not, the portal can be accessed here: 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If users do not know their MyApps account password, it can be reset from the login page as 
below:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






